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Recommended Action:

It is recommended that City Council and Commissioners of the Hesperia Community Development
Commission (HCDC), approve and authorize an amendment to Professional Services Agreement (PSA) 2018-
19-013 with The Buxton Company (Buxton), thereby increasing the contract amount by $50,000 to $100,000,
and extending the term through June 30, 2020.
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